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If you know of any residents who would like 
to receive this publication straight to their 
inbox please ask them to contact the clerk 
at
clerk@cogenhoeandwhiston-pc.gov.uk
0771 6451294Date of next Council meeting – Annual 

Council Meeting Monday 17th May 2021 
venue TBC
Village Hall Committee meeting 
Wednesday 2nd June 2021
Venue to be confirmed

The Village Hopper will 
recommence its full timetable 
from the 4th May 2021

From the Chairman………………….
At the meeting held on the 12th April, being the final meeting of the current 
council, the Chairman thanked the current councillors for their hard work and 
efforts during the current term.

If you have not registered for a postal vote, the Village hall will be 
the polling station on Thursday 6th May 7:00am to 10:00pm.

Measures are being put in place to ensure this is covid secure

Full minutes of the Parish Council Meetings and the Village Hall Committee meetings can be 
viewed on the website under the date of the meeting
Council Meetings | Cogenhoe & Whiston Parish Council (cogenhoeandwhiston-pc.gov.uk)
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Residents are invited to the 
Virtual Annual Parish Meeting

On
Wednesday 28th April 2021

At 7.30pm

This is your opportunity to hear about what has 
ben going on in the village during the last year 
and raise any concerns or issues you may have.

Everyone welcome 

Join Zoom Meeting

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/85621100069?pwd=WU1oR2p4T

TNvNktza1haK0tmNmtNQT09

Meeting ID: 856 2110 0069

Passcode: 547071

One tap mobile

+442030512874,,85621100069#,,,*547071# United Kingdom

+442034815237,,85621100069#,,,*547071# United Kingdom

Dial by your location

+44 203 051 2874 United Kingdom

+44 203 481 5237 United Kingdom

Meeting ID: 856 2110 0069

The agenda can be found here

Report from County & District councillors

DCllr Carole Clarke advised that sadly this would be her last meeting as a district councillor and 
expressed her sadness that SNC would no longer exist. She was thanked most sincerely for her help 
and support during her time as a district councillor.

CCllr Michael Clarke also confirmed that this would be his last meeting as a County Councillor for the 
Brafield & Yardley Division. He had enjoyed his 12 years serving Cogenhoe & Whiston during which 
time he had always felt welcomed. He reflected on the last 12 years during which he had been 
supportive with highways matters, used his empowerment fund to support the parishes and had help 
fight off a planning application for 17,000 dwellings which would have had a detrimental effect on the 
villages. He was pleased to advise that NCC would leave a legacy of £95m in reserves to be split 
between the 2 new unitary authorities and hoped that the transition would run smoothly. He wished 
all parish councillors who were standing for re-election good luck. He was also thanked most sincerely 
by the Chairman for his support of the council during the last 12 years.

Pocket Park update

Some repairs have been carried out in the pocket park to the steps & benches, Cllr’s Biggs, 

Cunnington and the volunteers who had helped out with these repairs were thanked most 

sincerely at the recent Parish Council meeting for their efforts which are much appreciated.

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/85621100069?pwd=WU1oR2p4TTNvNktza1haK0tmNmtNQT09
https://www.cogenhoeandwhiston-pc.gov.uk/uploads/cogenhoe-whiston-parish-meeting-agenda-28421.pdf


Cogenhoe & Whiston are now part of the new West Northamptonshire 
Council with the District Council of South Northants ceasing to exist on the 
31st March 2021. You have probably not noticed a great deal of difference 
but there is a new website and contact phone number for the new council. 
The new council covers the local areas of Daventry, Northampton Borough 
and South Northamptonshire. It is currently being run by a shadow council 
until the elections take place on the 6th May 2021. All council services can 
be accessed via the website.
0300 126 7000
Monday to Friday, 9am to 5pm

email at contactus@westnorthants.gov.uk

The Parish Council has ordered 2 new picnic benches for the new play area 
and a replacement dog waste bin for the field gate (York Avenue).

Village Hall & Playing Fields update

-Expenditure for phase 1 of the village hall re-development has been 

approved (max cost £30,000), the preferred contractor had been selected 

against the tender criteria agreed by the village hall committee and the 

tender has now been formally awarded. Phase 1 will allow the pre-school 

to operate whilst other activities/ events can take place in the York room 

at the same time giving scope for extending the letting etc. of the hall. 

The works are expected to be finished w/c 3/5/21.

-There have been lots of enquiries by new users of the Village hall and 

playing fields and it is essential that any organised groups book with the 

Clerk to ensure there is no double booking. Please email clerk or phone 

0771 6451294.

-At the Village Hall committee meeting held on the 21st April the idea of a 

community café was also explored, this requires some more investigation 

and funding but in principle it was agreed was a great idea.

-It was also reported that the new cricket wicket is now fully installed, as 

are the new goal posts. The soil bunds have been reshaped and are 

being well used. The wicket provides a great facility for the village but 

also a flat all-weather surface for younger children to learn to ride their 

bikes & scooters.  There is a residual budget of £4500 from the Awards 

for All Community Fund for the play area and ideas are welcome for how 

to spend this.

Please email the Clerk

-Extract from a letter  recently received

‘A big thank you for the hours and hours of work spent on bring the 

cricket club back to its spiritual home. I wish the parish Council and the 

Cricket Club success in the future, you have all done a magnificent job’.

The first cricket match is this Saturday, 24th at 12.30pm why not pop 

along and see the great new facility being used.
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Please see the next 
2 pages to find out 

more about the 
nominated persons

Standing for 
election on the 6th

May.






